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Consumers are reminded to always check food establishments and restaurants for the current
North American Kosher - Flag-K certificate.

Certificates also have a “Kashrus Disclosure Statement” on the back of the certificate that
details the kashrus policies particular to the specific store.

The Disclosure Statement also has a contact number for any related questions.

Be an informed consumer!



